
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

 

Dear Ladies & Gentlemen:  

 

I am writing to express my support for the Midas Gold Idaho Stibnite project. This is a great project, 

with a vital national interest for a critical mineral commodity, and particularly in the case of 

Alternative 2, is located in an area previously impacted by mining operations. Because of that, and 

the nature of the project, the historically impacted area will be greatly improved, the public interest 

will be served at no cost to the public, the nation and the state of Idaho as well as the surrounding 

communities will be economically enhanced through the generation of income, tax revenues, and 

the supporting industries.  

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project and in providing this forum, particularly in this 

COVID-challenged environment. Thank you.  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

R. Craig Johnson 

 

 

Name: Raymond Craig Johnson 


